












From:
To: Thomas, Elizabeth
Subject: Community Engagement
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2020 1:01:08 AM

Hi Elizabeth,

Neither our new property manager nor myself were able to find the minutes or the newsletters reguarding the
neighborhood grant community involvement. 

At this point I'm going to have to ask that you consider our application for the neighborhood grant lighting project,
as is.

This lightning project will benefit a whole lot more than just our community by lighting up a very dark block on
Hardy Drive.  I appreciate the Grant Committee giving that information some consideration.

Thank you again for all your help
Diane Armstrong
Hacienda Del Rio




